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Dear Ms Daley,
 
Freedom of Information Act 2000
 

Thank you for your recent request to the Council. You asked to be provided with 
the following information:

Please could you answer the following questions: 
1) Which company do you use to purchase stationery from? 
2) Which company do you use to purchase wall clocks from, if different from 
above? 
3) How much did you spend on stationery in 2017/18 and 2018/19? 
4) How much did you spend on wall clocks in 2017/18 and 2018/19? 
 

Response
 
I can confirm that the information requested is held by Royal Borough 
Kensington and Chelsea. I have enclosed copies of the information that is being 
released to you. 
 
1) Which company do you use to purchase stationery from? 

The Council has recently procured a new stationery contract and is in the 
governance process to award to Staples. 

The incumbent supplier is Office Depot.



  

2) Which company do you use to purchase wall clocks from, if different from 
above? 

The Council purchases wall clocks from the current stationery supplier. 

3) How much did you spend on stationery in 2017/18 and 2018/19? 

The Council stationery spend for period 01.04.17 – 31.03.18 was £118,178.00 

The Council stationery spend for period 01.04.18 – 31.03.19 was £123,152.00

4) How much did you spend on wall clocks in 2017/18 and 2018/19? 

The Council seldom purchases wall clocks, the spend for period 01.04.17 – 
31.03.18 was £17.99 

The spend for period 01.04.18 – 31.03.19 was £8.70

 
Please quote the reference number 1195798 in any future communications.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to 
ask for an internal review. Internal review requests should be submitted within 
two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter and 
should be addressed to:
 
 
Information Management Team
The Royal Borough of Kensington and Chelsea
The Town Hall, Hornton Street, London W8 7NX
Email: xxx@xxxx.xxv.uk
  

If you are still dissatisfied with the Council’s response after the internal review 
you have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office 
Wycliffe House 
Water Lane 
Wilmslow 
Cheshire SK9 5AF. 
Telephone: 01625 545 700 
Website: www.ico.org.uk

 
I will now close your request as of this date.
 
 
Yours faithfully

mailto:xxx@xxxx.xxx.xx


  

 

 
The Information Management Team


